

Office of the Mayor

Betsy Hodges Mayor

February 12, 2014

350 South Fifth Street - Room 331 Minneapolis, MN 55415-1393

> Office 612 673-2100 Fax 612 673-2305 TTY 612 673-3187

Executive Committee City of Minneapolis 350 South Fifth Street Minneapolis, MN 55415

RE: 2014-2015 Charter Department Head Reappointments

Dear Executive Committee Members:

With this letter I am nominating the following charter department heads for reappointment and respectfully request that the Executive Committee appoint them and forward their names to the appropriate home committees for public hearings: Patrick Todd, City Assessor; Susan Segal, City Attorney; Velma Korbel, Director of Civil Rights; Gretchen Musicant, Commissioner of Health/Director of Department of Health; Steve Kotke, City Engineer/Director of Public Works; John Fruetel, Chief of Fire Department. These appointments will be for a two-year term beginning on January 2, 2014.

I look forward to a thorough and expeditious appointment process.

Sincerely,

Mayor Betsy Hodges

cc: Patrick Todd, Susan Segal, Velma Korbel, Gretchen Musicant, Steve Kotke, John Fruetel